
From:   Bernard Beck   

To:   Doug Young   
Date:   February 29, 2008

Subject:   Request for Info - STA File #0053-EX-ST-2008
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

1. In response to the request for location of operation coordinates, the reason I did not provide data was
because our application is for a mobile antenna mounted to a vehicle. When I checked off that the device
was mobile, the questions that followed did not appear to be applicable.

I can certainly provide coordinates for the center of the AOA @ BOS; therefore, I will do so when I amend
the application.

2. In response to the request for necessary bandwidth, I believe that was addressed by the necessary
bandwidth submission attachment that was included with our application package.

I will review 47CFR2.202 again to see what else, if anything, is needed to address your request for
additional information.

Regards,

Bernard Beck


